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Lorry Goldhawk has been a Human Resources consultant since 2008, working for other HR 
consulting firms prior to forming her own business, Goldhawk HR Consulting, LLC. Prior to 
her consulting work, Lorry worked in Human Resources at the Roswell Park Cancer Institute, 
where she handled faculty-level recruitment, immigration applications and processing, and 
internal consulting projects.  Lorry has additional experience as Director of Recruiting for a 
local financial services company, and as Operations and Testing Manager for a management 
and HR consulting firm.  
 
Mrs. Goldhawk received two Bachelor’s degrees (BS Management/HR/Marketing and BA 
Psychology) from the University at Buffalo. She also holds two Human Resources 
certifications, and served for over six years in several capacities on the Board of Directors of 
the Buffalo Niagara Human Resources Association.  
 
Mrs. Goldhawk was first elected as a member of the Amherst Central School District Board 
of Education in 2014, and currently serves on the ACSD DEI Committee, Audit Committee, 
and Transportation Committee. She represents Amherst on the Delegate Assembly of the 
Erie County Association of School Boards (ECASB), and also serves on the ECASB Executive 
Board, first as a member-at-large, then Vice President, and now President. Prior to being 
elected to the school board, Mrs. Goldhawk held various leadership positions on the 
Windermere Boulevard School PTA, including President.   
 
A native of Western New York and an Amherst resident since 2003, Mrs. Goldhawk and her 
husband, Matthew, have two children; a son who is graduating from Amherst High School 
this year and will be attending Penn State University, and a daughter who graduated from 
Amherst High School in 2022 and is working on her nursing degree at Niagara University.   
 
 


